
 

Memorial Scholarship Information 

The $500 Memorial Scholarship in memory of 
Burnosky/Brennan is an annual award presented to one senior at 
the Orchestra Awards Banquet. All seniors in the orchestra 
program are eligible to apply. Simply write an essay which 
describes what the orchestra program at Walton has meant to 
you. There are no stipulations as to format, style, or length. 
Essays, however, which appear to be “last minute” have less of a 
chance of being selected than ones which obviously show a 
great deal of thought. The guidelines are intentionally vague to 
give you the freedom to express yourself in the most natural 
way.  

Essays are due to Mrs. Grimes no later than your class period on 
Thursday, April 2, 2020.  
	


